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2013–2014 Eighteenth Annual

International Environmental Moot Court Competition

International Finals

April 10–12, 2014

International Memorial-Only Qualifying Round
Memorial-Only Registration Form

Registration Form Due:
October 4, 2013
Please return by fax or email to 




Peggy Gordon





Stetson University College of Law





1401 61st Street South





Gulfport, FL  33707





Fax:  727-343-9319





Email:  mcgordon@law.stetson.edu 

Briefs due:
November 8, 2013

Registration Fee:
If your team is selected to participate in the International Finals, the registration fee of $200.00 USD will be due by January 31, 2014.  Team will be notified by December 31, 2013 whether they have been selected to participate.
School Name:
     












School Address:  












Contact Person:  












Phone Number:  












E-mail Address:  












Alternate 

Contact Person:  












Phone Number: 












E-mail Address:  












Faculty Advisor: 












or Coach
Team Members:    (1) 












If the team members have not been selected at this time, please send the names to Professor Brooke Bowman, bowman@law.stetson.edu, by November 8, 2013.

Please do not worry about the registration fee until you have been notified that your team has been selected to participate in the International Finals.
Thank you!
For more information or assistance, please contact Royal C. Gardner, Professor of Law, Director of the Institute for Biodiversity Law and Policy, and competition co-director, at gardner@law.stetson.edu, or Brooke J. Bowman, Professor of Legal Skills, Moot Court advisor, and competition co-director, at bowman@law.stetson.edu.
